

204 South Hun Street - Colchester, IL 62326 - (309) 776-3180 - Fax: (309) 776-3194

Dr. Carol L. Kilver, Superintendent e-mail kilverc@wp103.org

September 5, 2018

Announcement

The West Prairie School Board will not be meeting on September 13, 2018.

The next regular board meeting will be Thursday, September 27th. This meeting will be held in the modular at West Prairie High School. The Committee of the Whole will start at 6:00 pm with the regular meeting starting at 7:00 pm. The budget hearing for the FY19 fiscal year will be included in the regular meeting.